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Thank you for your letter dated November 19, 2020 regarding the high speed of traffic on 
parts of d'Entremont and Maxwellton Roads. 

I understand the Department of Transportation & Infrastructure Renewal is in the process 
of conducting a review of speed limits and signs on d'Entremont and Maxwellton Roads. 
Upon completion, I will request the Area Manager contact you directly to review the 
findings. 

Should you have any further questions, please contact Area Manager Pamela Mehlman­
Shand at Pamela.Mehlman-Shand@novascotia.ca or 902-7 49-2416. 

c: Greg Newell, District Director Western 
Pamela Mehlman-Shand, Area Manager Yarmouth/Shelburne/Clare 
Gordon Wilson, MLA Clare/Digby 


